
 

  
On a recent trip to Peila View Farms in Oxford, students in 
grades K4-4th were able to enjoy navigating through the corn 
maze, racing rubber ducks on the water, playing in the corn bin, 
climbing on a mountain of round bales, riding the cow train, 
looking at some farm animals, and taking a hay ride. Even 
though it was muddy and cold, a fun day was had by all!  Thank 
you to all the parents that drove and helped make this a 
successful trip.  
 

Here are some pictures of Mrs.Lyon’s 1st & 2nd grade classroom as they were meeting 
each other on the first day of school! 

 

A little goofing off always makes for a good ice-breaker! 
Pictured Left to Right: Sammy Gould, Ava Anderson, Cassidy Murphy, Abigail Weck, Calista Beers, and Joshua Frayer. 

 



 

 

 

The k4 through 6th grade classes welcomed their 

grandparents to VHCA on the afternoon of 

October 19th.  They enjoyed a time of making a 

craft, eating snacks, and taking special photos 

together.  The event concluded with the students 

singing a song titled, "Grandparents You Are 

Special." Fun was had by all that attended. 
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The K4 through 6th grade classes welcomed their grandparents 
to VHCA on the afternoon of October 19th.  They enjoyed a 
time of making a craft, eating snacks, and taking special photos 
together.  The event concluded with the students singing a song 
titled, "Grandparents You Are Special." Fun was had by all that 
attended.  

Pictured Left to Right:  
Front row: Elijah Diehl, Braden Barnes, Dominic Strong, Owen Adams, Alexis Adams, Karter Moon, 
and Julianna Cargill.  Middle Row: Taylor Hodge, Elijah Weck, Landon Boise, Heyden Blackburn, 
Zachary Brooks, Calista Beers, Carolyn Wright, Ava Anderson, Hannah Davis, Cassidy Murphy, Sammy 
Gould, Joshua Frayer, and Abigail Weck.  Back Row: Ty Babcock, Jakob Lentini, Damien Murphy, 
Preston Proskine, Adrienne Hodge, Talia Bookamer, Trinity Gould, Job Downey, and Evan Moore. 

The Student Council planned a Spirit 

Week in October.  There was good 

participation by the students and staff 

each day.  The themes included Injury 

Day, Disney Day, Twin Day, and School 

Spirit Day. 


